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Dear Parents and Caregivers 
 
A huge thank you to Mrs Campbell and her helpers for a very successful faction carnival. All 
the students tried their best and should be proud of themselves even if they didn't win a medal 
or ribbon. Thank you to our wonderful P&C for ensuring our community were well fed and to 
our parents for supporting us with cakes and other baked goods.  
Now we move on to the interschool. Details can be found further into this newsletter. 
 
This week is book week, the best week of the school calendar. Escape to everywhere is the   
national theme. I am sure you have noticed our classroom doors decorated in the theme, our 
staff is amazing. If you haven't seen them yet please take the time to have a wander and see 
how clever and creative our students and staff really are.  
We have story time happening, a book character parade after the assembly on Thursday and 
the book fair being held in the library all week.  Miss Margaret has a special book week lunch 
planned for Thursday. 
 
Don’t forget the P&C AGM will be held next Wednesday night 13th September, all welcome. 
Meeting commences at 7pm in the staff room.  It is still not too late to nominate for the any of 
the executive positions, please call in to the front office if you are interested. 
 
We are currently taking enrolments for 2018, should your children not be returning to our 
school next year we would appreciate being advised as early as possible.  
The School Council have approved the booklists for 2018 and our voluntary contributions so 
this information will be sent home to parents early next term. We will have a special day 
where you can pay cash for your booklist orders, date to be advised.  
 
Last Thursday evening I had the pleasure of watching our choir perform at the Crown       
complex, what little stars they are. The behaviour of the students was exemplary and their  
performance a joy to watch.  For the families that were able to come along I am sure they will 
join me in congratulating, not only the students, but Mr Zanatta for their hard work and     
dedication to putting on a fabulous performance and a thank you to Mrs D’Agostino and Mrs  
Michie for their assistance with dressing on the night. Well done!  
 
The lapathon fundraising planned for our Bali school has been postponed until next term, 
more information will come out in due course.  
 
After having a very successful career spanning more than 40  years, Miss Cathy Kelly has    
decided to retire. We wish Cathy a long and happy retirement and thank her for her            
dedication to her many students over the journey. Ms Emily Horton will continue teaching 
room 2 year one students for the remainder of the year.  
 
 

Mrs Lesley MeyersMrs Lesley MeyersMrs Lesley MeyersMrs Lesley Meyers    
Principal  
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Sports Day  

The P&C Association would like to thank the parents of Alinjarra Primary School and the 

wider community for their kind donations of cakes / slices and biscuits for the Sports   

Carnival, as well as their generous donation of their time on the day. 

 

A huge THANK YOU must go out to WA FRESH for their amazing donation of the  

boxes of fruit that all children were able to enjoy in the faction bays. WA FRESH have 

donated to our faction carnivals for the past 7 years and we greatly appreciate their       

support. You can take a look at their website www.wafresh.com.au 

 

Father’s Day Stall 

Thank you to our fabulous P&C Fundraising committee for their efforts in creating       

another successful Father’s Day Stall. 

 

An extra big thanks to Sally Menzies, Dani Symons, Bec Pearson, Margaret Gull, Anne-

Marie Young, Keti Dajc and Deanne Sparnon for giving up their time to help sell on the 

day. We really appreciate it and wouldn’t be able to run these events without the amazing 

people like you!! 

 

Thank you to Coles Alexander Heights, Harvey Norman    

Malaga and the Joyce Family for their kind donations for the 

raffle prizes. 

 

We look forward to your continued support for our future events. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

SEPTEMBER NEWS 

 

The Interschool Athletics carnival will be held on Sept 15th at Ballajura Primary 

School. The children have been training very hard to gain a position in the squad 

and the final team will be decided by the end of this week.  

Parents are most welcome to come down and watch our children compete. Events 

will start at approx. 9:30 and finishing around 12:15.  

 

Congratulations to all the amazing staff and children who made our Faction   

Carnival a huge success. An extra special congratulations to all our medal      

winners who are super stars. 
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Booklist Cash 

Collection Day 
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